KL MEMBERSHIP

Eligibility Requirements and Induction

The members of the Kappa League shall be those male persons who have been duly inducted into the Kappa League program. Once inducted, the young man shall thereafter be a member of that program, as well as a member of the National Kappa Youth Leadership & Development League.

MEMBERSHIP ELIGIBILITY

The members of Kappa League shall consist of male students properly enrolled in middle and/ or high school (grades 6th – 12th), who meet the membership eligibility requirements as stipulated by the sponsoring alumni chapter of Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity, Inc. Prospective candidates should attend orientation meetings to acquaint themselves with the goals and expected outcomes of the respective Kappa League program. After the successful completion of orientation, prospective candidates should participate in the Kappa League Induction Ceremony.

At a minimum, each person inducted into the Kappa League program shall, at the time of induction:

- ◆ Be 12-18 years old
- ◆ Demonstrate a desire to participate in the program and be willing to abide by Kappa League program rules; Participation in this program is a privilege, not a right.
- ◆ Be able to obtain parental/guardian permission and ongoing support for participation in the program
- ◆ Agree to a one-year commitment to the program
- ◆ Complete the screening procedure (application, interview, and orientation)

INDUCTION CEREMONY

The Induction Ceremony is an integral part of formally welcoming prospective members into Kappa League and getting them unified to start the leadership program. All male participants (prospective candidates, current and past Kappa League members) must wear dress pants, dress shoes with socks, a collared shirt, and a necktie (a sport coat or suit is optional). All members of Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity, Inc. in attendance, should be in a suit and tie.

The Induction Ceremony is not a closed event and attendance by parents/ guardians/ immediate family members should be encouraged to witness their young man's commitment to the program. It is strongly recommended that this event take place at the beginning of the program year.